
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE JUNE 10th 2025 
MEETING FOR THE QUINTON TOWNSHIP PLANNING 

BOARD 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Quinton Township Planning 
Board scheduled for Tuesday, June 10th 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the Quinton Township 
Municipal Building has been cancelled.  The next scheduled Planning Board meeting 
will be held on Tuesday, July 8th 2025 also at 7:00pm in the Quinton Township 
Municipal Building. 
             
                                                             Melissa N. Thom 
          Planning Board Secretary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


